
Comment on the 
Draft Environmental 
Assessment
Stockton Diamond Grade Separation Project

The San Joaquin Regional Rail Commission (SJRRC) in 
coordination with the California High-Speed Rail Authority 
(CHSRA), announces the availability of the Draft 
Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Stockton Diamond 
Grade Separation Project (Project). The Draft EA has 
been prepared and is being made available pursuant 
to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).

The proposed Project would grade separate 
the main tracks, BNSF Railway (BNSF) and 
Union Pacific Railroad (UP) to elevate UP 
main track over BNSF main track, which 
would improve air quality and 
enhance safety. 

Public Comment Period
MARCH 28 – APRIL 27, 2022

We encourage you to attend to learn more about 
the Draft EA and talk with the project team. 

Wednesday, April 6, 2022
4:30 to 6:00 p.m.
Stribley Community Center 
1760 E Sonora St., Stockton

COVID-19 protocol: everyone in attendance will 
be encouraged to practice social distancing and 
wear a mask.

Spanish interpreters will be available at the meeting.

Public Open House

Comments may be submitted by way of:

stocktondiamond.com
info@stocktondiamond.com
209-235-0133
c/o Stockton Diamond Project
2379 Gateway Oaks Dr., Suite 200, 
Sacramento, CA 95833
At the public open house (listed left)

Share Your Feedback

Scan the QR code to view 
more project information, 
read the Draft EA online 
or locate repository 
locations to view the 
document in-person. 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being or have been carried out by the State of 
California pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated July 23, 2019, and executed by the Federal Railroad Administration and the State of California.


